## Congress of the United States Washington, VC 20515

September 21, 2023

Evan Astrike-Davis 7305 Montibillo Parkway Durham, NC 27713

Dear Evan,

I'm writing to congratulate you on the ten-year anniversary of your non-profit Cards from the Heart. What an incredible accomplishment!

Delivering valentines to our Veterans and senior citizens truly makes a positive difference by delivering kind words and thoughts, showing them someone cares. Your actions are inspiring and help more people than you know. As the proud daughter of a United States Air Force Veteran, I know firsthand the sacrifices that members of the armed forces community make daily. I also have delivered valentines to members of the armed forces community here in North Carolina at the Raleigh Vet Center and the Durham VA Medical Center, and I will think of you when I deliver valentines in the future.

Congratulations, again, on the incredible milestone of ten years. I look forward to hearing more about the future of Cards from the Heart. If there is anything my office can do to assist you, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Very truly yours,

Deborah K. Ross

Member of Congress

Jah Km